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Notices of Motion

Councillor Shaw has given notice of his intention to move the following motions:

Transport

That the Wellington Regional Council:

a) notes that Council has proposed that there will next year be a review of the allocation of costs / benefits in the transport funding policy.

b)
notes that the Porirua City Council have asked us to consider again the methodology used two years ago by consultants to develop the transport funding policy.

c) notes that the new Regional Land Transport Strategy is very different from that in place two years ago.

d) notes that there have been demographic, and other, trends emerging in Porirua and Kapiti in the last two years.

e) notes that a review could take over 5 months.

f) and thus, agrees that if it is practicable, the review of transport funding policy envisaged be conducted in this calendar year.

g) refers the above, to the appropriate committee for consideration

Omnibus Customer Satisfaction on Surveys

That officers report on the Council funding customer satisfaction surveys, including:

(a) the need for, and use of, survey data

(b) the range of Council activities and responsibilities that could be included in surveys

(c) the frequency and timing of surveys

(d) the definition of the populations to be surveyed and the methods to be used to sample the populations

(e) the cost of surveys the integration of the survey data with the reporting requirements in annual plans

(f) the integration of survey with other Council activities

(g) the desirability of omnibus surveys versus smaller, subject specific or customer surveys.
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